WEST BENGAL, INDIA

Ref. No- VU/FO/Noti./734/22 Dated- 16.11.2022

NOTIFICATION

It is hereby notified for the general information that an amendment has been done by the
Government of West Bengal, Finance Department, Audit Branch vide order No. 3103-F(Y) dated
27" July, 2022 as follows —

“For tender value of Rs. 5 lakh and above, e-tendering through the centralized e-tender
Portal [http://wbtenders.gov.in] is mandatory, in addition to publication to print media” is replaced
with “For tender value of Rs. 1 lakh and above, e-tendering through the centralized e-tender
Portal [http://whbtenders.gov.in] is mandatory, in addition to publication in print media”.

All concerned are requested to follow the same accordingly.

This has the approval of the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor.

Sd/-

Finance Officer
Vidyasagar University

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to:
1) All Academic & Administrative Heads
2) Dean, Faculty of Arts & Commerce
3) Dean, Faculty of Science
4) Director, CDOE.
S} Senior Information Scientist — to upload in the University website.
6) Secy to the Vice-Chancellor for kind information of Hon 'ble Vice-Chancellor.
7) Guard file.

Finance\Officer
Vidyasagar Upi
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